@ . Memorandum

of Tansporation

Federal Highway
Administration
6300 Georgetown Pike
McLean, VA 22101-2296
st ACTION: Close Out of Financial Records: SPR-3(045), Dat:  DEC 16
“Use of Reclaimed Asphalt Pavement Under Superpave
Specifications.”

From: Marci Kenney/fﬁﬁm /&""""’7,' Reply to
Director of Program Development and Evaluation atn.ot. HRPD-01

To: Mr. James V. Lunetta
Chief, Finance Division (HABF-20)

All activities have been completed on the Pooled Fund Study SPR-3(045), “Use of Reclaimed
Asphalt Pavement Under Superpave Specifications.” Therefore, I ask that you return any
remaining funds to the contributing States and close all financial records in the Fiscal
Management Information System for the project.

I appreciate your assistance in the financial administration of the Transportation Pooled Fund
Program. You may contact Ms. Lisa Williams, Office of Program Development and
Evaluation (HRPD-01), at (202) 493-3376, if you have any questions.
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North Central 1205 Montgomery Street

Superpave P.0. Box 2362

West Lafayette, IN 47906
Genter phone (765) 463-2317

fax (765) 497-2402

September 23, 2003

Mr. William Zacagnino

Federal Highway Administration
Turner-Fairbank Highway Research Center
6300 Georgetown Pike

McLean, VA 22101

Dear Mr. Zacagnino:

[ am writing this letter in reference to the regional pooled fund study Use of Reclaimed Asphalt Pavement
under Superpave Specifications (SPR-3(045)). As the principal investigator, I can assure you that the
North Central Superpave Center has been paid in full by the Indiana Department of Transportation
(INDOT) for all costs associated with the project. All of the required reports have been submitted to
INDOT and the other participating states, and all obligations under this project have been fulfilled. INDOT
requests that this project now be closed, and I concur.

If you have any questions or if I can provide any additional information, please feel free to contact me
a765/463-2317, ext. 226, or rsmedani@purdue.edu.

Sincerely,
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Rebecca S. McDaniel
Technical Director

cc: Tommy Nantung



